100 Institutions to Support

AL LE RG)ME A Database of Allergenic Molecules

Dear Colleague,

The Allergome is at its third year of activity. A lot of work has been done to create a
web-based tool useful for the international scientific community.

The Allergome has been created to be a complete database of allergenic molecules,
and it is going to be a powerful mean to acquire knowledge in the allergy field.
Unless planned to be fully released in five years, this ambitious scope will
hopefully be reached during the current year.

Started as an independent self-funded initiative, the Allergome is receiving
unrestricted supports by Companies. The faster growth of the project is now asking
more resources than expected.

This is an open call to support the Allergome project.
We are asking you to evaluate the opportunity for your Institution to give a
minimal but durable funding to the project.

If you think it could be of any current or future interest for your Institution to
support the Allergome project, please do not hesitate to contact us. You will receive
documentation about what has been done, and what is going to be released in the
near future. Your Institution will be acknowledged with its logo and link in the
Allergome home page, and cited among the supporters of the project.

We gratefully thank you in advance for considering this proposal.

Kind regards

Adriano Mari

adriano.mari@allergome.org
April 11, 2005 allergy.data.laboratories@allergome.org



